
Kentucky Public Service Commission 

P.O. Box 615 

Frankfort, KY 40602 

In Re: 35% increase 

To whom it may concern: 

We've recently learned of your proposal to increase the electric rates by 35%. THIS IS PREPOSTEROUS!! 

Who do you think has received a 35% pay or social security increase? 

Young couples who are just trying to start a household surely can't afford the proposed increase. Just 
look a t  our current economy. AND senior citizens didn't even receive a cost of living increase this year. 
Do you REALLY think that people on fixed incomes can afford this? 

I don't know how long it's been since you've received any increase BUT I do propose that you lower this 
amount significantly for the general public and not increase the senior population a t  all until they too 
have received some kind of extra compensations from social security. 

Sincerely, 

Madonna Fisher 

2801 Hackworth St. 

Ashland, KY 41101. 

Cc: Kentucky Power Co a unit of AEP 

P.O. Box 24401 

Canton, OH 44701-4401 


